COMPTROLLER’S OFFICE

MEMORANDUM

18" October, 2022

TO: BROKERS/AGENTS/IMPORTERS
FROM: OFFICE OF THE COMPTROLLER

SUBJECT: RETURN OF ACTING COMPTROLLER

We at the Customs and Excise Department would like to take this opportunity to inform you that
Mr. Kennedy De Silva, Acting Comptroller has returned to the Department as of the 17th October,
2022.

Mr. Kennedy De Silva can be reached at email officecomptroller@skncustoms.com or you can
contact his personal assistant Mrs., Kisha Browne at 466-7227 ext.3272.

We would like to wish Mr. De Silva and his management team all the best and we look forward to
a fruitful and productive working relationship going forward.

Yours Sincerely,

S’O(Management



